Green Sheet

Educational Meeting Issue

February 2001

Winter Educational Meeting

Tuesday, February 27, 2001 8:00 AM

Lebanon Country Club

Reservations:

Call Wanda at (717) 279-0368 by February 24, 2001

Lunch - \$25.00

(Registration begins at 7:30 AM, pay at the door)

Coat & Tie

Membership News

We would like to welcome the following individuals into our association.

Michael Anderson, Superintendent South Hills Golf Club......Class A

Adam Bagwell, Superintendent Chisel Creek Golf Club......Class B

Peter Graham, Distributor Floratine......Class AF

Neal McNutt, Superintendent Saucon Valley Country Club......Class B

Matthew Rayman, Assistant Outdoor Country Club......Class C

Paul Solomon, Superintendent

Willow Valley Golf Course......Class B

If you know of anyone who is interested

in membership into the association, please have them call Tom Kintzer (717) 359-8053.

Upcoming Events

February 11-18, 2001

GCSAA 72nd International Golf Course Conference and Show, Dallas, Texas

February 26, 2001

USGA Regional Conference, Pittsburgh Expo Mart/Radisson Hotel, Monroeville,

February 27-28, 2001

Western PA Turf Conference & Trade Show, Pittsburgh Expo Mart/Radisson Hotel, Monroeville, PA

March 22, 2001

USGA Regional Conference. Woodholme Country Club, Baltimore, MD.

President's Message

Everyone that is making the trek to Dallas, Texas, have an informative, fun and safe trip! Hopefully the weather in Dallas will be much better than what we have been experiencing since the second week of December. The early snow fall extremely cold temperatures. probably had and has some of us scrambling somewhat. It certainly was the first time I had problems with the spray rig freezing-up while spraying for snow mold! Dormant feeding this year could possibly be the snow fall, who knows!

The Winter Educational Meeting was moved to an earlier date this year, February 27, please plan to attend. It will be very interesting and informative. We should have samples of apparel with an updated logo of our association for everyone to see at this meeting.

2001 Surveys will be sent out very soon, those who receive this mailing please respond quickly and as accurately as you can!

Dan Achenbach

2001 CPGCSA Membership Dues

Don't forget the February 15, 2001 deadline. If you have any questions or need an additional statement, please contact Wanda at (717) 279-0368 or email at cpgcsa@nbn.net.

Allied GCS Hospitality Room

Thursday, February 15, 2001 7:00 PM - 10:00 PM Adam's Mark Hotel

Tentative List of Speakers for Winter Educational Meeting February 27, 2001

Bob Beyer, CGCS, Tom Kellet, Matt Rayman from Outdoor Country Club

Terry Laurent, CGCS from Saucon Valley Country Club

Joel Lundberg, Accu Weather

Chris Martin from Iron Valley Golf Course

Mike Taylor, Bartlett Tree Experts

Bill Kirkpatrick, Aquatic Environmental Consultants

Len Brylewski, PDA

Fairway Bentgrass Conversion

Senior U. S. Open Experience

Weather Forecasting

Putting Green Reconstruction

Turf Wars/Tree Care

Pond Maintenance

Latest Pesticide Updates

2001 CPGCSA Committee Chairman

Newsletter Editor

Mark DelSantro, CGCS

Education/Career Development Randy Super, Bill Brooks

Membership

Tom Kintzer, Scott Fischer

Golf

Faron Stoops, Scott Keener

Media/Public Relations

Bill Wall, Pete Ramsey

Chapter Relations

Ron Diefenthaler, CGCS

Bylaws

Tom Ocepek, Scott Keener

Social

Dan Achenbach, Tom

Ocepek, Scott Fischer

Flowers

Wanda Fry

Nominations

Ron Diefenthaler, CGCS

Allied Representatives

Dan Achenbach, Pete

Ramsey

GCSAA Liaison

Pete Ramsey

GCSAACertification Attester

Liaison

Jim Loke, CGCS

Equipment For Sale

If you are interested in the following equipment, please contact Bob Werth or Andy Ressler, Lancaster Country Club at (717) 392-8638.

VertiDrain Deep tine Aerator, #105-145. \$2,500.00

We will continue to advertise "used equipment" and "equipment wanted" in each newsletter. If you have anything that may be of interest, please contact Wanda to place your ad FREE!!

Directions to Lebanon CC

